

April 17, 2013


Letters of Condolence from Consul General Akira Muto on
the Explosion at the Boston Marathon

1. On April 16, Consul General Akira Muto sent messages to the Honorable Thomas M. Menino, Mayor of the City of Boston, and the Honorable Deval L. Patrick, Governer, Commonwealth of Massachusetts, upon hearing of the explosion that occurred at the Boston Marathon in the afternoon of April 15.

2. In his message, Consul General Muto expressed condolences for the great tragedy that the citizens of Boston and the people of the State of Massachusetts suffered.

(END)
